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Upcoming Meetings
Our second meeting of the year will be Monday evening September 23 at the Centerville Senior Center at 111
South 2nd Street.  It begins with dinner at 6:30 pm followed by guest speaker Kyle Wright, associate athlethic
director at IU East.

Lions Roar Into The New Year With DG Attending Steak Fry
25F District Governor Don Mullen of Indianapolis got the Centerville Lions Club off to a rousing start at the first

meeting of the year Monday evening, September 9, telling them
they must help stem the tide of membership losses across the
state and nation.  Mullen said we need to get more people and
younger ones to help perpetuate the club's legacy.  "What drives
Lions is you," he said.  He said older Lions must understand the
younger generation to get them to take part.  And he added, "to
embrace the differences to grow our organization."

Also attending the annual steak fry was Lion Jeffrey Locke of
Richmond, a member of  the Williamsburg Lions Club and 2nd
Vice District Governor.

Centerville Native Returns From California
Attending the Centerville Lions Club Steak Fry for the first time was Lion Marguarite Marianne
Grimme of Richmond.  She has requested a transfer from the Higgins Diggins Lions Club in
Grass Valley, California where she had resided.  She said she has been a member of the
Lions Club for around ten years. 

A native of Wayne County, she has resided in the western part of the United States for some
fifty  years.    A banker,   Lion  Jim  Resh  remembers  working  with  her  years  ago  at  the
Centerville branch of the Second National Bank.  He even had a picture of her to show her.

Richmond Lions Celebrate 95th Anniversary
The  Richmond  Lions  Club  observed  its  95th  anniversary  Friday  evening,
September 13 at  Willie  and Red's Smorgasbord in Hagerstown.  Richmond
club historian Ron Smith outlined the history of the club from the time it was
formed on October 5, 1924 to the present time.  The club was sponsored by
the Connersville Lions Club.  And the Richmond club sponsored the Centerville
Club 20 years later, in 1944. 

The Centerville  Lions Club was represented at the celebration by Lions Bill
Felker  and  Jim Resh.   During  the  celebration,  25F District  Governor  Ron
Mullen  presented  Richmond  Lion  Mark  Morris  with  the  prestigious  Melvin

Jones Award.. The club's motto for the year is "95 and still have drive."

Upcoming Events
October 14 - Dinner meeting;  October 28 - Dinner meeting

October 31 – Halloween Party
___________________________________________________________________________________
  Secretary Wendy Cook                           President Bob Hobson                        Bulletin editor Bill Felker   

http://centervillelionsclub.tripod.com/

